
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD A CONTRACT  

 
IN RESPONSE TO  

 
IFB No. 025-007 

 
FOR 

 
PRTC BEST WORKPLACES FOR COMMUTERS (BWC) 

PROGRAM CONSULTANT 
 

ISSUED 
 

JUNE 23, 2025 
 
 
In response to the subject solicitation, the Potomac and Rappahannock Transportation 
Commission (PRTC) intends to award a Contract to Woodruff Company Engineered 
Solutions, Inc. (WCES) of Richmond, VA.             

 
If you have any questions, please contact: 
 
Cynthia Porter-Johnson, 
Manager of Grants and Procurement  
(703) 580-6148 
Email: cporter-johnson@omniride.com  
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